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attended the windmill meeting today. I'm not any more convinced that they are a good thing in
a residential area. Yes we are a small, rural community but we are a community of people just
the same. With the wide open spaces of Paulding County, it is hard for me to believe there
aren't other Nonresidential locations that could be considered other than right outside of our
town! I live on Rd. 24 and will be very close to proposed windmills.
I will be retiring soon. I shudder to think I may have to sell my house and no doubt at a lesser
price because my property value has gone down.
Again, I implore you reconsider this location and erect the (monstrosities) elsewhere.
Respectfully,
Leslie McClure
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